Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOI Act) – Homelessness
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:

Please would you be able to share with us the number of people who have presented to the council as homeless between 23rd March 2020 and 7th June 2020.

580.

What proportion of these has the council been able to support into emergency or temporary accommodation?

The Council has been able to support 84% into emergency or temporary accommodation (including ensuring arrangements with family and friends).

Please note that this data may be subject to change due to reconciliation that may be needed as part of recovery from challenges presented during the pandemic business continuity working arrangements.
Please note that although we cannot provide a breakdown of the 16% that were not accommodated, this would have been for a variety of reasons, primarily those offered accommodation but declined or did not present; and those not offered accommodation as the Council held no accommodation duties, and did not exercise powers as the individual’s circumstances were not within the definition of MHCLG’s ‘Everyone In’ focus.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


